
(941) 794-2283 

September 30,2010 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Fax (9411) 792-0037 

RE: ws754 

Notice of Intention 

I am submitting this notice of intention to inform you of our intent to raise our 201 1 
water rates based on the 2010 price index and pass-through adjustments. Our last price 
index adjustment was on January 1,20 10. 

I have enclosed an original and five copies of this notice and the required materials. The 
effective date of the adjustment will be January 1,201 1. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the above phone numbers. You may also 
contact my CPA, Deena Peterson at 941-792-6527. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

E. Mason 11, President 
Sunny Shores Water Co., Inc. 


